
Darha Philipot

From: Lutsel Ke WLE Director [lkdfn_lands@yahoo.com]
Sent: July 14, 2011 10:42 AM
To: Jessica Simpson
Subject: Re: Information Session July 20th regarding Debogorski Diamond Exploration

Dear: To Whom This May Concern,

Because of the letter sent by the Yelllowknives regarding the community information session, we will support
the Yelllowknives and not attend this meeting because of the concerns highlighted within this letter.
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at (867)370-3197.

Tsatsiye Catholique

Director Wildlife, Lands and Environment
Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation
Box 28
Lutsel K’e, NTXOE lAO
Canada
867-370-3197 wk.
867-370-3143 fx.
lkdfn lands@vahoo.com

From: Jessica Simpson <jsimpson~reviewboard ca>
To: lkdfn lands~yahoo.com
Sent: Thu, July 7, 2011 9:58:26 AM
Subject: Information Session July 20th regarding Debogorski Diamond Exploration

Good Morning.
http://reviewboard.ca/upload/~roiect documentIl3O92O5446 Debogorski - July 20th Info Session -

Agenda and Descri~tion.PDF

Further information can be found at:
httix//reviewboard .ca/registrv/proiect detail. php?proiect id=627&doc stagel 4

Please let us know as soon as possible (ASAP!) whether or not the LKFN plans on sending a representative or
two to this information session in Deffah on July 20, 2011.

Masi Cho.

Jessica Simpson
Community Liaison Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
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Ph: 867-766-7060
Fax: 867-766-7074
Toll Free: 1-866-912-3472 (NT/NUIYT only)
reviewboard.ca
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